
 

President’s Letter This is an abbreviated issue of the Crystal Lake Lions 

Pride.  Due to state regulations many of  the  Club’s  

scheduled events may have to be cancelled or changed,    

We will do our best to keep all Crystal Lake Lions up to 

date.  Please  do your best to attend when you can and 

help the Club in this difficult time.   Remember            

WE SERVE! 

Hello Lion Club Members,  

 I hope everyone had a great          
Thanksgiving even though it was     
probably not the same type of celebra-
tion that you are used to.   

For the most part due to COVID we have 
still yet to be active as a club and I am 
really hoping sometime soon we will be 
able to move on from this and finally 
move forward.  

I know I have mentioned this a few 
times and do not want to sound like a 
broken record but please keep brain-
storming for ideas that could be poten-
tial fundraisers for the club this upcom-
ing Spring! No idea is a dumb idea so if 
you have one let me know!  

Lastly, I hope everyone has a wonderful 
Christmas and Holiday season and also  
a Happy New Year!  

 

Lion Bill Davies, President 

Lion President  

Keep Up Your Lions Contacts! 

The Crystal Lake Lions Club is still in existence and still serv-

ing the community.  Despite the lack of regular Club 

meetings there is still activity in Lionism.  The Board has met 

regularly and will continue to do so during this pendemic.  

Please keep contact with your fellow Crystal Lake Lions.  

Check up on them, on their health and welfare, and do what 

you can to keep a strong feeling of fellowship amongst the 

Crystal Lake Lions.  

If you can’t find the email addresses for Crystal Lake Lions, 

check on the website.  If you’ve forgotten the password to 

access Club information on the Club website (see URL in box 

on left side of this page), contact Lion Doug Lomen at  dlo-

men@ameritech.net or call him at (815) 382-2435(cell).  He 

will be happy to give you the password.   

Make it a point to contact two or three of your fellow Crys-

tal Lake Lions each week.  If you find out something inter-

esting, pass it on to me and I’ll see to it that it is circulated 

to all Crystal Lake Lions.  (landon@mc.net).  For example, 

one of our Lions will be running for a local office this spring.  

Who is it?  And what office is he running for?  As soon as I’m  

told by any Crystal Lake Lion, other than the one running for 

office, I will pass that information on to the entire Club.  

Some possible questions you may ask fellow Lions:  Have 

you or your family suffered from the Coronavirus?  Have 

you changed jobs? Have you received any awards or recog-

nition?  Are you involved in any special activity?    

December 

Check Out These Websites For Lions Information 

Lions International           www.lionsclubs.org 

Lions of Illinois Foundation www.lionsofillinoisfoundation.org 

Crystal Lake Lions Club  www.crystallakelions.org 


